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 The Cherokee County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, March 21, 2017 with Dennis 

Bush, Rick Mongan, Gary Lundquist, Duane Mummert, and Jeff Simonsen present.  Scott Brown, Aurelia Star, 

represented the press.  Unless otherwise indicated, all votes were offered as follows:  Ayes – Simonsen, Bush, 

Lundquist, Mummert, Mongan; Nayes – none; Abstentions – none. 

 Motion by Mummert, seconded by Lundquist to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 

 Motion by Bush, seconded by Simonsen to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Motion carried. 

 Billings presented a proposed Five Year Construction Program and 2017/2018 DOT Budget for review. 

 After a lengthy review of proposed construction projects and budget details, action was tabled until Billings 

adjusts budget figures to coincide with the County’s certified budget for fiscal year 2017/2018. 

 The supervisors provided committee reports and reviewed meeting schedules. 

 There being no further business, Chairman Mongan adjourned the meeting at 10:46 a.m.  

 All board agendas and minutes are available online at www.cherokeecountyiowa.com . 
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